
 

Southern Interior Horticultural Show 
February 16-17, 2024 

Penticton Trade and Convention Centre 
 
About the Southern Interior Horticultural Show 

The Southern Interior Horticultural Show is a new B.C. Ministry of Agriculture and Food delivered project organized in 
partnership with the tree fruit and grape industries and funded in part by the governments of Canada and British 
Columbia through the Sustainable Canadian Agricultural Partnership, a federal-provincial-territorial initiative. This show 
offers producers a unique opportunity to get the latest information on research, innovation and farming practices 
directly from industry experts. 
 
This two-day event will cover a variety of important topics through extensive speaker sessions and an impressive 
tradeshow where exhibitors will showcase their products and services supporting the tree fruit and grape industries in 
B.C. 
 
The Southern Interior Horticultural Show is seeking students to help foster an engaging and informative experience.  

 

Volunteer Positions  

The Southern Interior Horticultural Show is seeking volunteers to support event-related activities such as:  

• Managing onsite registration and check-ins 

• Running microphones in the audience during Q&As 

• Checking attendance for pesticide recertification credits 

• Helping attendees navigate the venue 

• Other onsite support activities as needed 

 

Poster Presentations 

If you are an undergraduate or graduate student who would like to present a poster of tree fruit or grape related 
research at the Southern Interior Horticultural Show, please reach out to us at sihs@pacegroup.com to learn more 
about this opportunity. 

 

Benefits 

The selected students will receive free registration to the Southern Interior Horticultural Show, including full access to 
the conference and trade show. 
 
Lunch will be provided on the day of their participation as volunteers or poster presenters. 

 

Contact Us 

If you are interested in promoting a competitive, sustainable and resilient industry by volunteering or presenting a 
poster at the Southern Interior Horticultural Show, please contact us at sihs@pacegroup.com before January 15, 2024. 
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